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Colony School’s 2022 Christmas Program
Thursday, December 15th

Glendale School 12:30-1:30
Big Sky School 2:00-3:00

The Glendale & Big Sky Christmas

programs were held on Thursday,
December 15th.  The children at both
schools performed a traditional
Christmas story play, a fun Santa
themed skit, as well as sang many
holiday songs.  Students and teachers
worked together to provide a
wonderful program for their families
and other community guests.  A
reception was held immediately after
each program with a special guest for
the kids…Santa!



Student Attendance

Big Sky School Glendale School

August: 99.58% August: 100%

September: 98.72% September: 95.17%

October: 98.62% October: 96.30%

November: 95.75% November: 94.74%

December: 94.65% December: 93.33%

Staff Attendance:
August- 100%

September- 90%
October- 95%

November- 95%
December-94%

Strengths:
Staff and students at both schools have settled into the school year and things are going

well at both schools.  Students and staff attendance is WONDERFUL and students have
learned the school expectations established by their teachers.  Daily routines at both schools
are consistent and the school climates are reflective of high-quality student/teacher
relationships.

Concerns/Needs:
At this time, we are getting ready to complete the January winter benchmarking

assessments in ELA and mathematics, as well as WIDA testing at both schools.  January is a
busy month for student assessment and we are looking forward to reviewing the results to drive
instructional decision-making.

School Calendar for the Month



Big Sky Colony School
Submitted by: Ellen Christoferson & Jackie Racine

Happy New Year!  We had a  94% attendance rate in December.  The students have all
written Christmas letters.  They had some pretty interesting requests.  One of the students
asked  for “a boyfriend”.  Don’t know if Santa will grant that wish.  The students made a picture
ornament to hang on the tree and then to take home to their parents.The students had a great
time practicing and performing our annual Christmas play.  Thank you to all who attended.  We
had a pizza party to end our year.   Thank you for providing the food and books.

Respectfully submitted,

Mrs. Christoferson
Ms. Racine


